Veaxaembie konnernt!

OT nmeHn MrHnCTepCTBa 3apaBooOXpaHeHna Poccumnckon
Depepauuy 1 oT cebsA NMYHO pafa NPYBETCTBOBATb yyacT-
HVKOB, rOCTei 1 opraHn3aTopos MexayHapogHOro Hayu-
HO-MpakTuyeckoro popyma «Poccuiickas Hepens 3gpa-
BooOXpaHeHua - 2018». ABnAaacb KpynHenwum B Poccumn
CMOTPOM [OCTVXKEHUIN HAay4YHOWN M MPaKTUYECKON Meau-
LIViHbI, OH eXerofHo, yxe 6onee 40 neT, cobupaeT Bpayen,
bapmaueBTOB, NpefcTaBuUTENnen BRacTM U OGM3Heca K3
pa3HbIX CTPaH.

B stom rogly B nporpamme ®opyma — 06CykeHve Knioue-
BbIX 33/]a4 N0 $OPMUPOBAHUNIO 300POBOrO 0bpasa XKU3HK,
NpooUNaKTNKe N KOHTPOSIO HeMHbEKLVOHHbIX 3abonesa-
HWIA, 3KCNOPTY MeAULIMHCKMX YCIYr, CaHaTOPHO-KypopT-
HOW AesTenbHOCTU. BaXkHO OTMEeTUTb, YTO B 3TUX AUC-
KyCcCMAX NMPUMYT akTUBHOe yuyacTvie npefcTaBuUTeNn Bcex
3aMHTepPeCOBaHHbIX MUHMUCTEPCTB 1 BEAOMCTB, a TaKke
BHeLUTaTHble creLnanuicTbl No NpodunakTnyeckon meam-
LiHe CO BCel CTPaHbI.

YBepeHa, uto Qopym npowaeT B coaepKaTeNlbHOM, KOH-
CTPYKTMBHOM KJlloue, byfieT cofencTBoBaTb 06beJUHEHNIO
YCUAWIA BNACTU U MHCTUTYTOB rpaxAaHCKoro obljectsa
B LieSIAX COBEPLUEHCTBOBAHMUA OTEYECTBEHHOTO 3[PaBOOX-
paHeHVA 1 NOBbILIEHUA KayeCTBa XW3HU rpaxaaH Poccun.
Kenawo Bcem yuyacCTHVMKaM yCMewHon paboTbl, cYacTbs,
no6pa 1 Kpenkoro 3a0poBbs!

MuHUCTp 3apaBooxpaHeHmna
Poccuiickon ®epepaunn
B.U. CkBopuLOBa

MpuBeTcTBUE YUYaCTHMKaAM
MexgyHapogHoro ¢opyma
«Poccnnckana Hepens
34paBooxpaHeHns - 2018»

Welcome Message
to the participants of the
Russian Health Care Week 2018

Dear colleagues,

On behalf of the Russian Ministry of Health Care and on
behalf of my own | am glad to welcome the participants,
visitors and organizers of the Russian Health Care Week
2018. Being Russia’s largest show of achievements in sci-
entific and practical heath care, it has annually brought
together physicians, pharmacists, government officials
and businessmen from different countries over 40 years.
This year the Week program includes discussion of key
issues in promotion of healthy lifestyle, prevention and
control of non-communicable diseases, export of health
services, and health resort business. It is important to note
that the participants in these discussions are representa-
tives of all relevant ministries and departments as well as
outside experts in preventive medicine from across the
country.

| am positive the Week will be informative and construc-
tive and contribute to collaboration between authorities
and the public to improve the Russian health care and
quality of life of Russian citizens.

Let me wish all participants effective work, happiness,
every success, and good health.

Veronika Skvortsova
Minister of Health Care
of the Russian Federation



